

Police and Crime Committee Chair London Assembly City Hall, Kamal Churchie Way, E16 1ZE)

New Scotland Yard Victoria Embankment SW1A 2JL

Telephone:

Email: Kevin.Southworth@met.pnn.pol ice.uk www.met.police.uk 05/07/2023

Dear Chair,

The Met would like to thank yourself and the Committee for sharing a copy of the Police and Crime Committee Report "Missing Children in London".

Attached is our response to the recommendations at Annex A.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Southworth

Commander Public Protection